RE: FOIA Request // 903 N 31ST ST Richmond, VA 23223
From MYR FOIA <myr.foia@rva.gov>

To  Evan Foster <Evan.Foster@proplogix.com>
Cc  mis@stellaripl.com <mls@stellaripl.com>

You don't often get email from myr.foia@rva.gov. Learn why this is important

Hello,

This email is in response to your request for records in which you requested “... any open or outstanding
nuisance code violations; any open or outstanding building permits and building code violations; any
outstanding vacant building registration violations or fees associated with the property; any certificates of
occupancy that are available for this property; and any outstanding special assessments, fees, or invoices

associated with the property that aren’t addressed above” related to 903 N. 315t St”

The Office of the Mayor is not in possession of any records responsive to your request. If you have not done so
already, we encourage you to contact The Department of Planning Development and Review at

pdr.foia@rva.gov.
Thank you,
Office of the Mayor

CITY OF RICHMOND

900 E. Broad St.
Richmond, VA 23219

rva.gov

From: Evan Foster <Evan.Foster@proplogix.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 9:27 AM

To: MYR FOIA <myr.foia@rva.gov>

Cc: mils@stellaripl.com

Subject: FOIA Request // 903 N 31ST ST Richmond, VA 23223

You don't often get email from gvan.foster@proplogix.com. Learn why this is important
CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the
sender's address and know the content is safe.

Hello,

For the property located at 903 N 31st St Richmond, VA 23223. Parcel number:
E0000724056

~Any open or outstanding nuisance code violations?

~Any open or outstanding building permits and building code violations?



